Senator Orrin G. Hatch, Utah " March 20, 1979
United States Senatd
Washington, D.C.

Dear Senator Hatch:

An article appeared in the St, lLouis Globe-Democrat relating to
your views on this country's investigative agencies fast approaching
a "zero security society"”.

Puring the early 1770's I worked as an informer for the F. B. I.
and in 1973, I did the same for the Mouse Select Committee on
Assassinations,

Enclosdd is a letter and attachments which I have recently given
to the United States Attorney in St. Louls, Robert D, Kingsland.

In theory, intelligence agencies must be guided by constitutional
rigits afforded each citizen=bub I don't think, a&s an operative of
these two organizations, that these civil rights are protected in
the realities of these governmental agencies investigative practices,

The enclosures are only a sampling of over 1500 pages of which I have
not as yet had time to scrutinize individually.

If you would like any additional information from me, my address and
telephone number appears below.

Sincerely,

Oliver Patterson

12350 01d Halls Ferry Road
Florissant, Missouri 63033
1=314=355-1500



